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Dear Parents/Carers,
May I take this opportunity to offer you and the children a warm welcome back to school. I know some of you will be very happy that the school holidays are over, and some of you will be devastated that the time with your little ones has come to an end. I hope, however you are feeling, that you had a lovely summer, and had time for rest and relaxation. Also, a huge thank you for sending the children in looking so smart in their uniforms. Uniform has a massive part to play in the sense of pride that the children take in belonging to our school family, and it helps with the sense of community and team that the children feel.
Our staff have been working hard over the summer to make sure that school is ready for the children to come back; a special thank you to our caretaker, Mr. John, and the cleaners, who work tirelessly ensuring that the environment is safe and clean for us all.

Unfortunately, things happen that we have no control over. We came back in to school on Monday, and we had had a leak in the kitchen, which seeped under and lifted the hall floor. This could take a few weeks to fix, and does have an impact on the lunches that we can offer the children. At the moment we are only able to offer sandwiches, wraps or jacket potatoes. I know it is not ideal, but I hope that you will be patient and understanding while we try to get the problem fixed. I also understand that you may want to provide your child with a packed lunch whilst this is going on; if this is the case, then just let the office know thanks.

We are all looking forward to another great year in our school. I feel very proud and privileged to be the headteacher of St. Patrick’s. It is a pleasure to be working with such wonderful children, families, staff and governors.
If you have any queries, then please contact us, and we will do everything we can to help.

Thank you,

J. Lewis
[image: image3.wmf]
[image: image4.jpg]ict



[image: image5.jpg]slexia
friendly

BDA - QUALITY




[image: image6.png]£

Healthy Schools

Healhir g ond earing



[image: image7.png]


[image: image8.png]


[image: image9.jpg]YV
NN

Al

Eco-Schools



[image: image10.jpg]Ofsted

Outstanding
2007|2008




                                                                                                                                                                             
